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April 24, 1990

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Public Document Room
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen

Enclosed is a copy of Mississippi's annual report of environ-
mental activities at the Grand Gulf Nuclear Station. These
activities were ccnducted by the Division of Radiological Health,
Mississippi State Department of Health,- in accordance with
Cooperative Agreement No. NRC-29-83-621.

Copies are being provided to the Office of Nuclear. Reactor
Regulation, the Division of Contracts and Property Management and
the NRC's Regional Project Officer. If you have any que.stions
regarding this report, please direct them to Bob Bell at (601)
354-6657.

Sincerely,

Eddie S. Fuente, Director
Division of Radiological Health
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